NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
December 8, 2017

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Municipal Law Training will be held in Belton at
the Central Texas Council of Governments on Friday, December 8, 2017.

A possible quorum of the Board of Directors of the Copperas Cove
Economic Development Corporation may be in attendance.

No CCEDC business will be discussed and no action will be taken by
the Board at this gathering.

IT IS HEREBY CERTIFIED that the above Notice of Possible Quorum of the
Board of Directors of the Copperas Cove Economic Development Corporation was
posted at on the City’s principal Bulletin Board located at City Hall, 914 South
Main S:geet Copperas Cove, TX on the _5th of December 2017 at
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Lucy Aldrich, City Secretary




